0

DEPARTMENT OF INDIAN AFFAIRS

OFFICE OF
CANADA

INDIAN AGENT
Duncan, B. C.

November 13th, 1929.

gl 00

In connection with the Mill Bay ferry,
no cheques have yet been received at this ofi"u:e
covering compensation due to the Malahat Indians
for the same. Would you please look into the
matter, as the Indians are expecting payuent.

Dear Siri-

Yours obediently,

Hps s

i

1fred H. Lomas)
Indian Agent.

W. E. Ditchlurn, ¥sq.,
Indian Commissioner for B.
VICTORIA, B. Cs
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